
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents Circular No: QCS/2024/087 

 
Greetings! 

 
Every child that starts training in martial arts program has a dream of ultimately becoming a black belt 

or a “karate master”. 

 

This is to inform you that BMA is conducting a belt test for the students. Belt Test is a procedure of how 

students earn their next belt and how they build their CONFIDENCE. 

Students interested in participating may give their names to Taekwondo Coach, Ms.Pooja Raj or sports In- 

charge Ms. Vidhi Bansal along with the consent form and registration fee. The last date for registration is 

12th May 2024. 

This will help the child to assess the learning and to go to the next level. Please find the attached details 

and the form below. 

■ DATE :- Tuesday, 14th May 

■ REPORTING TIME      :-  9 AM to 12.00 Noon 

■ VENUE :- YMCA Greater Noida 

■ FEE :- According to the applied belt(mentioned in the form) 

 

Note- Karate dress is compulsory for the belt test. 

For the payment of fees, uniforms and other queries, contact:  Ms.Pooja Raj- 9315198203 

Ms. Vidhi Bansal- 7217742303 

Participants will be awarded. 

• Belt 

• Certificate 

• Medals 

• Best performance award 

 
 

• Best fight performance award 

• Best Kata performance award 

• Best attendance award 

• Best fitness performance award 

 
 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 

HOS 



 


